Message

From: Addie Farrell [AFarrell@esassoc.com]

Sent: 12/3/2019 10:18:43 AM

To: Cynthia Robinson [fo=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=e41ffdde22854399b88fa7947a3f9c50-Cynthia Robins]

CC: Mindala Wilcox [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]; IBECproject
[IBECproject@esassoc.com]
Subject: RE: NOC - IBEC

Received, thank you.

Addie Farrell

From: Cynthia Robinson <crobinson@cityofinglewood.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2019 9:48 AM

To: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>

Cc: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>
Subject: NOC - IBEC

Good morning Addie,
Please see attached NOC

Respectfully,

Cynthia Robinson| Staff Assistant | City of Inglewood

Economic and Community Development Department

Planning Division | One Manchester Boulevard | Inglewood, CA 90301
V(310) 412-5223 | crobinson@cityofinglewood.org




